
Memorandum
                                                                                                                                           

To: Attorneys appearing in the United States Bankruptcy Court 

for the Southern District of Georgia

From: Lamar W . Davis, Jr., Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 

John S. Dalis, United States Bankruptcy Judge

Susan D. Barrett, United States Bankruptcy Judge 

Date: July 8, 2008

Re: Dress Code reminder for clients and counsel

Summer in South Georgia is hot and humid, and as a result, the attire of your clients may
at times fail to comply with the dress code for appearing in court.  Attached is a copy of the
General Order that sets out the long-standing dress code for all persons appearing in a
United States Court in the Southern District of Georgia.  Please provide a copy of this
General Order to your clients before they appear for court.  In addition, please make sure
your clients understand that this dress code applies when they appear at a Section 341
meeting when that meeting is held in the federal courthouse.

Finally, we remind counsel that professional business attire is expected of you at all times,
whether appearing in court, at 341 meetings, or conducting other business in the federal
building.
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